
GSCN WunderBar Evening in Los Angeles

Dear GSCN Member

The German Stem Cell Network (GSCN) would like to 
invite you in the time of the ISSCR 2019 Meeting to our

GSCN WunderBar Evening

on Friday 28 June from 20:30 to 23:00 at the
Rosa Mexicana. We invite you to free drinks and  food.

We are very much looking forward to see you at our 
relaxed get-together!

We request an RSVP until 14 June to Stefanie.Mahler@mdc-berlin.de    

Adress:
Rosa Mexicano
800 W Olympic Blvd, Los 
Angeles, CA 90015, USA
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